March 28, 1990

Mr. Larry Levin Globe Midwest Corp. 26877 Northwestern Hwy. Suite 120 Southfield, MI 48034

Dear Larry,

I want to take a moment to thank you for your assistance over the past four (4) months. After the horrible fire that destroyed my office and warehouse on November 18, 1999, you and your firm help me pick up the pieces.

Before the fire, I thought that the insurance companies and agents were friends. That is what all of the advertisements lead you to believe. Well, after my first meeting with my insurance adjuster, I found out that this is not the case.

You handled all of the insurance details and even coordinated the contractors to rebuild my building. I could not have done everything without your assistance.

Thank you again.

Sincereyl

SKI ACCESSORIES CO.

Dave Goode President

DPG/me